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Notice is given that at its Special Board Meeting on March 24, 2022, the following items were 

added to the original agenda as listed on BoardDocs: 
 

1) Motion to add a motion to reduce the $300 fee for Fort Cherry School District’s use of 
Hill Memorial Stadium track, and to charge Fort Cherry School District $100.00 for the 

use of the track for track practices, retroactive to March 20, 2022 and continuing 

through the 2022 Spring Season and that the fee will only apply when Fort Cherry is 

practicing without Burgettstown’s track team.  

 
The above motion to add a motion was made after the original motion, as listed on the publicly 

available agenda, to waive the fee for Fort Cherry’s use of the track failed by a vote of 3 Yes, 5 

No, and one Absent.  

 

2) Motion to reduce the $300 fee for Fort Cherry School District’s use of Hill Memorial 
Stadium track, and to charge Fort Cherry School District $100.00 for the use of the 

track for track practices, retroactive to March 20, 2022 and continuing through the 

2022 Spring Season.  This fee applies only when Fort Cherry is practicing without 
Burgettstown’s track team.  

 

The above actions were taken because the matter of track usage by Fort Cherry was time 

sensitive and could not reasonably be delayed until the next regularly scheduled meeting, 

which will occur on April 11, 2022.  


